
  Notice of Election Board Standby List  

 

A notice is being sent to request members for the Special Election Board of Rio Arriba County, 

for the Peñasco Independent School District, for the Special All Mail Election scheduled for April 

8, 2025, as per NMSA 1978, Section 1-2-9. Election Board Members must be registered to vote 

within the Peñasco Independent School District. Voter Registration closes for the Special Election 

on March 11, 2025, the last day a voter may register to vote. One Rio Arriba County Special 

Election Board will be formed from registered, qualified electors, and members are required for 

each position. The Election Board will comprise one Presiding Judge, two Election Judges, and 

two or more Election Clerks. Interested individuals from the Espanola Public School district can 

apply to be added to the standby list by completing an Interested Election Worker form available 

on the County Clerk's web page at www.rio-arriba.org, or by calling the County Clerk's office at 

505-753-1780. Please submit the completed forms to the Rio Arriba County Clerk's Office. 

 

Sarah Archuleta 

Rio Arriba County Clerk 
 


